
 
 
 
 
 

March 6, 2007 
 
 
 
The Honorable Jim Cooper 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC  20515 
 
Dear Congressman Cooper: 
 
I want to let you know that the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) will be participating 
in the National Association of Corrosion Engineers (NACE) International Corrosion Conference 
and Expo, March 12, 2007, in Nashville, TN, as part of our workforce development effort.  The 
agency has aggressive hiring goals toward ensuring that we have the people and knowledge to 
meet our anticipated increased workload as well as to continue protecting the public and the 
environment.  Therefore, the NRC welcomes this opportunity to discuss potential career options 
with those attending this event.   

 
I will notify you of NRC=s participation in future hiring events in your district.  If you have any 
questions about our involvement in the upcoming event or NRC=s human capital efforts, please 
contact me at 301-415-1776. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
/RA/ 

 
Rebecca L. Schmidt, Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs 
 
 
 

IDENTICAL LETTER SENT TO: 
The Honorable Lamar Alexander 
The Honorable Bob Corker 


